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Rosalynn Carter Institute delivers online lectures at the Cyber Trouble viewing? Click HERE for browser.
University of Korea to enhance Caregiving Certificate Program.

— LATEST NEWS & EVENTS —

EASOM AND ALSTON VISIT RCI KOREA, 
DELIVER ONLINE LECTURES

Dr. Leisa Easom and Gayle Alston 
worked with colleagues to enhance the 
Caregiving Certificate program offered 
at the Cyber University of Korea by
teaching four classes in the “Best 
Practices in Caregiving” course and

filming online lectures focused on evidence-based programs offered by the 
RCI Training Center for Excellence. Additionally, they met with a group of 
18 graduates of the Korean Certificate program to have an in-depth
dialogue regarding the current state of caregiving and the need for change 
in South Korea. Learn more >>

RCI CELEBRATES "GSW DAY AT THE 
CAPITOL" IN ATLANTA

Dr. Leisa Easom, Cindy Holloway, and 
Board Member Mike Cheokas 
attended the University's first "GSW 
Day at the Capitol" to spread 
awareness about RCI's evidence- 
based programs in front of the House 
and the Senate. Read more >>
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FIVE NEW GDAS TEACHING WEBINARS 
ADDED ON DEMENTIA CARE

The Georgia Division of Aging Services 
and the Rosalynn Carter Institute for 
Caregiving partnered to provide
educational webinars to ensure the 
dementia capability of the agencies 
serving those families. The most
recent webinars include Screening for 

Anxiety, Depression, Substance Abuse, Cognitive Status in Older 
Adults and Assessing Caregiver Burden. View webinars >>

CARING FOR YOU, CARING FOR ME 
SESSIONS OFFERED IN GEORGIA

RCI's Caring for You, Caring for 
Me program provides education and 
support to family, professional, and 
volunteer caregivers. Sessions will
be offered weekly in May in 
Americus, Georgia. Learn more >>

— IN THE NEWS —

Brain Injury Awareness Month: Recognizing TBIs in our military, Dr. 
Leisa Easom, Americus Times Recorder - Read more >>

If you enjoyed our update, feel free to forward this email to a friend. 
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